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STAUNTON ELKS LODGE #351 DONATES SAFETY GLASSES 

 

Staunton, VA, August 20, 2012 – The Staunton Elks Lodge #351 donated two hundred pairs of safety 

glasses to Staunton City Schools.  The Lodge has been supporting local schools in supplying these 

glasses for the past several years.  The safety glasses are used in many classrooms K-12 and are 

designed to provide protection for students during science experiments or other educational activities.  

Dori Walk, Executive Director of Instruction for Staunton City Schools stated, “It is great to see 

students in our schools wearing these glasses while observing chemical reactions or conducting 

experiments with rockets and model cars.  Our students and teachers certainly benefit from the Elks’ 

support in providing this equipment.”   

 

On Monday, August 20, 2012 the glasses were delivered to Staunton City Schools and presented to Dr. 

Linda Reviea, Superintendent, and Dori Walk, Executive Director of Instruction.  Presenting the 

glasses on behalf of the Staunton Elks Lodge #351 were Mrs. Nancy Dickerson, President of the 

Lodge,  Chairman of the Safety Glass Committee and  retired science educator, Paul Hively, and Mr. 

Mike Miller, Secretary (not pictured).  “Our school division is fortunate to benefit from the support of 

community organizations like Staunton’s Elks Lodge #351.  I appreciate the Elks’ interest in our 

students and their well-being,” said Dr. Reviea. 

 

 

(Please see attached photo.) 
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